
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Abiel X. Carrillo
To: Fred Arfman
Subject: Risen Savior Parking Expansion - No Stamp Date - D19D002
Date: Monday, March 21, 2016 10:48:00 AM


Fred,
 
This email is being sent in lieu of an attached comment letter in order to expedite the response for
intermediate reviews. Responses to comments should continue to be included in a re-submittal. A
reply to this email with responses to comments will not be considered a re-submittal.
 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2-3-2016, the above-referenced
Grading and Drainage Plan cannot be approved for Building Permit, SO-19 Permit, or Paving Permit
until the following item is addressed:
 


1.      Please stamp and date the resubmittal.
 


2.       Add build notes for the curb cut locations along the curbed islands.
 


3.       The sidewalk culvert will need to extend 12” beyond the back of sidewalk.
 


4.       Add Note 8 to the SO-19 notes : “The work in the City ROW must be inspected and
accepted.  The Contractor must contact Jason Rodriguez at 235-8016 and Construction
Coordination at 924-3416 to schedule inspections.”


 
Any question just let me know.
 


Abiel Carrillo, P.E.
Principal Engineer - Hydrology
Planning Department
Development Review Services Division
City of Albuquerque
505-924-3986
acarrillo@cabq.gov


600 2nd Street NW
Albuquerque, NM 87102
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